Jayne Hammond
Council Solicitor
Town Hall
Knowsley street
BL9 OSW

12™ November 2015

Dear Mrs Hammond,

In response to Bury Council’s Notice relating to the disposal
of the land surrounding Radcliffe Civic Hall published in the
Bury Times, this is to confirm that I object to this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Name %@@@ ( gﬁ.&/g‘

Addess_§ Decby @W&’W
5«/‘% (ode MaAS 67W




